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REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS —INFORMATIONAL UPDATE 1
AS NEEDED NONEMERGENCY REMOVAL OF HAZARDOUS MATERIAL
(2017-AN015)

Thank you for attending our mandatory Proposers' Conference for As-Needed
Nonemergency Removal of Hazardous Material (2017-AN015) held on Thursday,
July 27, 2017.

Please note that the deadline for Proposal submission is
Thursday, August 10, 2017, by 5:30 p.m.

The following answers are in response to the request for information and clarification
and other questions submitted by Proposers for the Request for Proposals for the
As-Needed Nonemergency Removal of Hazardous Material (2017-AN015), issued on
July 17, 2017. The questions presented in this Informational Update represent the
questions asked by the Proposers in the form and context submitted.

All addenda and informational updates will be posted at
httq://dpw.lacounty.qov/brcd/servicecontracts. Please check the website frequently for
any changes to this solicitation.

Questions and Answers to As-Needed Nonemergency Removal of Hazardous
Material:

1. Question: Can we subcontract the Field Chemist/Environmental Assessor
work?

Response: No, subcontracting is not allowed.
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2. Question: Can we subcontract the hauling of the material?

Response: No, subcontracting is not allowed.

3. Question: Can the Minimum Mandatory Requirement, 2.g be met by proposer

only or can proposer's onsite supervisors/manger/staff meet this requirement?

Response: No, the Minimum Mandatory Requirement, 2.g must be met by the

proposer.

4. Question: Are subcontractors allowed? Would the Department consider

subcontracting any portion of the work?

Response: No, subcontracting is not allowed.

5. Question: Are you planning to award only one contract?

Response: Yes, the County intends to award one contract.

6. Question: Can we request a 2 Week Extension?

Response: No extension will be given at this time.

7. Question: Can you please provide current rates?

Response: The current rates have been uploaded to the following link:

http://dpw.lacounty.gov/bred/servicecantracts/

If you have questions concerning the above information, please contact

Mr. Jairo Flores at (626) 458-4069 or Ms. Jessica Dunn at (626) 458-4169, Monday

through Thursday, 7 a.m. to 5 p.m.
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Follow us on Twitter:

We encourage you to follow us on Twitter @LACoPublicWorks for information on
Public Works and instant updates on contracting opportunities and solicitations.

Very truly yours,

MARK PESTRE~~A
Director of Public Works

f o ld

t(°. JOSE M. QUEVEDO
Assistant Deputy Director
Business Relations and Contracts Division
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